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MEMORANDUM 
 
 
Date:  June 26, 2013 
 
To:  CITY COUNCIL 
 
From: RICHARD A. MOSHIER, 

DIRECTOR OF TRANSPORTATION AND PUBLIC WORKS  
 
Subject: MINOR CONTRACT AWARD – C01556 CHANATE ROAD PEDESTRIAN 

PATH 
              
 
The Chanate Road Pedestrian Path project will install a pedestrian pathway along the northside 
of Chanate Road between Parker Hill Road and Glen Echo Drive and a pedestrian bridge over 
Paulin Creek. Funding for the project was authorized by the Council as part of the Capital 
Improvement Program budget process.  The project is funded by Federal SAFETEA. The project 
was advertised on June 5, 2013 and bids were received on June 26, 2013.  A total of 2 bids were 
received, ranging from $189,000 to $296,753. Since the low bid amount plus contingency is 
within the amount designated by City Code as a minor contract, this contract is being awarded 
by the City Manager. 
 
The low bidder for this project is J.A. Gonsalves & Son Construction, Inc., Napa, CA, with a bid 
amount of $189,000.00. 
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